
Education Minnesota Break is October 19-20 
 

There will be no school for Cedar Mountain students on October 19-20.  School will resume on 
Monday, October 23.   
 

National School Lunch Week 
 

The week of October 9-13 was National School Lunch Week.  I want to thank our kitchen staff 
for the great job they do preparing meals for Cedar Mountain students and staff.  The National 
School Lunch Program (the largest federal child nutrition program) was established under the 
National School Lunch Act, signed by President Harry Truman in 1946.  In 2010, a 
reauthorization of the Child Nutrition Act of the Healthy and Hunger-Free Kids Act included 
new funding for federal school meal and child nutrition programs, increased access to healthy 
food, and promoting overall student wellness.  
2017-18 Cedar Mountain Lunch/Breakfast Program Highlights: 

• Students who qualify for reduced-price school meals will receive free lunches and 
breakfasts.  

• All kindergarten students qualify for free breakfasts.  
• Menus are posted on school web page.  
• There is a charge for certain additional entrees. All students (including free/ reduced) 

need to pay this charge.  
• Additional salad bar items are free.  

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Here are some upcoming events at Cedar Mountain: 

Oct. 16-17 - Preschool Screening 
Oct. 19-20 – MEA Break – No School 
Oct. 25-28 – National FFA Convention 
Nov. 3 - End of the First Quarter 
Nov. 10 & 11 – School Play “Tune In to Murder”  
 

 


